

EMPLOYEE RELATIONS

September 12, 2011

Vera Todorov President Association of Legal Professionals (ALP) c/o City Attorney's Office 200 East Santa Clara Street San Jose, CA 95113

RE: Response to ALP Information Requests Dated September 7 & 9, 2011

Dear Ms. Todorov:

We are in receipt of ALP's letters dated September 7 & 9, 2011. The letter of September 7, 2011, has been referred to Tom Norris, Public Records Manager, to coordinate the City's response.

ALP's letter of September 9, 2011, included additional requests for information. The City does not possess any documents that are responsive to ALP's request for a redlined version of the latest draft ballot measure proposal.

The City proposes the following date for continuing retirement reform negotiations:

Wednesday, September 28, 2011, 3:30 PM

The City proposes the following date for negotiations over the revised draft proposed ballot measure:

Thursday, September 29, 2011, 10:00 AM

Please confirm ALP's attendance as proposed and the City will confirm the location. Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Gina Donnelly

Deputy Director of Employee Relations

c: Debra Figone, City Manager Rick Doyle, City Attorney